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To:  RDA Steering Committee 
 
From: Charlotte Christensen, ORDAC representative 
 
Subject: Formal response to RSC/ReligionsWG/2024/2/ - Proposal to revise name of 
corporate body 
 
ORDAC thanks the Religions Working Group for this new proposal providing explicit options 
allowing for the use of the name preferred by the organisation itself. We believe that all 
communities benefit from explicit options in RDA wherever doubt causes issues for 
descriptive communities and RDA as a whole is improved by such changes. 
 
Recommendation 1 
ORDAC approves of this recommendation. 
 
Recommendation 2 
ORDAC approves of this recommendation. 
 
 
 

 


